
 
 

SURPLUS MATERIAL FOR SALE 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 The Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County has declared the 

following as being unserviceable, inadequate, obsolete, worn out, or unfit to be used in 

the District’s operations, and no longer necessary, material to, or useful in the operations 

of the District and, therefore, surplus to the needs of the District: 

 

Approximately 34 wooden utility power poles of various sizes and miscellaneous power 

pole ends 

 

 The items may be viewed by contacting Mike Peterson at (509) 671-2101. 

 The successful bidder must sign a Release of Liability form, must accept the 

entire lot, and is responsible for picking up the poles from the District’s Diamond Lake 

Substation yard located at 2620 Southshore Diamond Lake Road, Newport, WA 99156. 

All poles must be picked up no later than Thursday, September 26, 2024. If the winning 

bidder fails to pick up the poles by 3:00 p.m. on September 26, 2024, the District reserves 

the right to award the poles to the next highest bidder. 

 Sealed bids will be received at the PUD offices, 130 N. Washington, PO Box 190, 

Newport, WA. 99156, or at the Box Canyon Dam Visitors Center, 7492 Hwy. 31, PO 

Box 547, Ione, WA. 99139 until 5:00 p.m., Thursday, September 12, 2024.  Indicate 

“Sealed Bid” on the outside of the envelope. The bids will be opened Monday, September 

16, 2024 and awarded at the September 17, 2024 Board meeting.  

 

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 

 

 

Published in the Miner August 28 and September 4, 2024 

 

Published in the Selkirk Sun August 22, 2024 

 


